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all three reducers contain a hardened steel pinion and gear supported by precision
ball bearings all ratios are fully interchangeable in each gearbox flexible can
adapt to a range of input shaft center heights output shaft heights match viking
pumps four different gear ratios are available for the a size reducers eight ratios
are available for b size reducers and seven ratios for c size reducers complete
reducers within a size may be interchanged on a viking pump unit to obtain desired
pump speeds and capacities one of the simplest solutions to this is a gear reducer
these simple machines consist of one or more pairs of gears the driver typically an
electric motor turns the smaller gear at high speed the smaller gear drive gear
rotates a larger gear driven gear with a greater number of teeth viking offset and
in line reducers reliable speed reduction offset gear reducers available in three
sizes each size offering several gear ratios all three reducers contain a hardened
steel pinion and gear supported by precision ball bearings all ratios are fully
interchangeable in each gearbox how does a gear reducer work viking pump 8 28k
subscribers subscribed 397 46k views 1 year ago how it works pump technologies have
questions we d love to chat send us a message in line available in multiple sizes
and a variety of ratios to 350 hp 250 kw universal mounting solid input shaft or
motor mount option iec or nema gear motors integrated motor and reducer compact
footprint strainers lid ease strainers quarter turn easy opening breech lock lid
simplifies routine cleaning
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all three reducers contain a hardened steel pinion and gear supported by precision
ball bearings all ratios are fully interchangeable in each gearbox flexible can
adapt to a range of input shaft center heights output shaft heights match viking
pumps
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four different gear ratios are available for the a size reducers eight ratios are
available for b size reducers and seven ratios for c size reducers complete reducers
within a size may be interchanged on a viking pump unit to obtain desired pump
speeds and capacities
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one of the simplest solutions to this is a gear reducer these simple machines
consist of one or more pairs of gears the driver typically an electric motor turns
the smaller gear at high speed the smaller gear drive gear rotates a larger gear
driven gear with a greater number of teeth
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viking offset and in line reducers reliable speed reduction offset gear reducers
available in three sizes each size offering several gear ratios all three reducers
contain a hardened steel pinion and gear supported by precision ball bearings all
ratios are fully interchangeable in each gearbox
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how does a gear reducer work viking pump 8 28k subscribers subscribed 397 46k views
1 year ago how it works pump technologies have questions we d love to chat send us a
message
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in line available in multiple sizes and a variety of ratios to 350 hp 250 kw
universal mounting solid input shaft or motor mount option iec or nema gear motors
integrated motor and reducer compact footprint strainers lid ease strainers quarter
turn easy opening breech lock lid simplifies routine cleaning
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